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To: Heather Killebrew <HeatherJKillebrew@gmail.com>

Well, I’m going be getting a dumpster on Monday and begin clearing out and getting ready to move out. I have just been
taking care of the things I needed too on my own, keeping busy and being productive. I am sincerely sorry that I still have
moments where I call you, I miss you and you’ve been a major part of my life for a long time. I truly do love you with all my
heart and soul. I realize that you don’t read anything from me, which is OK. I miss you more than words could ever
describe. Hope you’re doing well. I miss you and I love you.
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